It would be in the best interest to increase the present $25,000 limit  to $40,000 due to the Architectural Act (Title 59. Section 46.3. E).  This statute goes ‘hand in hand’ with the public improvement act and requires drawings and specifications for building repairs/alterations, etc for projects $40,000 and greater. 

